
 

 

 

 
Tuesday 1st October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have arranged for our very first Reception Trip of the year for Apple, 
Cherry & Pear Class. 
 
On Monday 4th November 2024 they will travel via coach to visit the Bath Egg Theatre to see the production 
of “The Polar Bear and the Penguin”. It is a tale of an unlikely encounter between a Polar Bear and a Penguin. 
 
This will be an exciting opportunity for the children to discover the story of two characters meeting for the 
first time, getting to know one another and learning how to survive their world that is melting beneath their 
feet, paws and flippers. 
 

Children will need to arrive in school at the normal time and will return to school for the usual pick-up time of 
3:15pm.  Children will need to be in full school uniform and bring a coat. As we will be out of school during 
lunch time a packed lunch and drink will also be required. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £15.75 per child. Payments are to be made via your child’s ParentPay Account.  
 
We are really looking forward to this exciting opportunity to experience a story at The Egg Theatre in Bath. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Rance, Miss Partt & Miss Bridewell 
Pear, Cherry & Apple Class Teachers 

 

 
Apple, Cherry & Pear Class Bath, Egg Theatre Tripp Devizes Museum Visit 

Monday 4th November 2024 
 
I give consent for _______________________ to attend The Egg Theatre, Bath and will contribute £15.75 via 
ParentPay. 
 
Medical information: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: __________________________________________________________________________ 
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